From: Tiana King [N

Sent: 08 July 2019 12:08
To: Planning
Subject: 2019/0979/P

Good afternoon, I have been informed of a planning application ref 2019/0979/P from Seoul
Express on Tottnaham Court Road.

Another business in our building at the address below has reported the smells coming into our
building.

I have no objection of the planning permission if they can change the extraction pipe they are
using which is emitting the smells directly into our office, it is very strong so we would appreciate
if something could be done about this before they application decision is made.

Kind regards,

Tiana King
Office Manager / Reception
LUCHFORD

Registered office: Blinkhorns 27 Mortimer Street, London W1T 3BL
Registered in England No. 4996602, VAT No. 830 7510 51

Privacy Policy
We care about your privacy and understand how important your personal data is. We respect
and value all the personal data we hold and only collect and use that data in a way that is
consistent with our obligations and your rights under the law. You are currently in our
database because we’ve been in communication with you previously, collected your details
from a secure media database or former business interaction. You have the right to access,
amend, update or delete any of your personal data. If you would prefer not to receive
communications from us, or would like to talk to someone about the data we hold, please
and we will be in touch.

The information contained in this e-mail is of a confidential nature and is intended only for
the addressee. If you are not the intended addressee, any disclosure, copying or distribution
by you is prohibited and may be unlawful. Disclosure to any party other than the addressee,
whether inadvertent or otherwise, is not intended to waive privilege or confidentiality.
Internet communications are not secure and therefore LUCHFORD APM does not accept
legal responsibility for the contents of this message. Any views or opinions expressed are
those of the author.



